James A. FitzPatrick
Nuciear Fower Plant
P.O. Box 41

" Lycoming. New York 13083

315 342-3840

’
“ m William Femandez |!
Resident Manager

July 16, 1990
JAFP-90-0536

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washingten, D.C, 20555

SUBJECT: DOCKET NO. 50-333
LICENSEE EVENT REPORT: 89-012-00
Postnlated Fault 4KV Bus Fault

Dear Sir:

The referenced LER was submitted on Awugust 11, 1989, At that
time, a supplemental report defining long-term corrective action
was expected to be submitted on June 30, 1990, approximately six
weeks after scheduled completion of th. refueling outage. Because
the outage was not completed until June 24th, the final
determination of leng-term corrective action for this LER has

been delayed. The supplemental report defining long-term
corrective act‘on is now expected to be submitted by

September 4, 1990.

Very truly yours,

AL~

WILLIAM F::ZN‘DEZ
WF:HCF:lar_ .

ct . LaBarge, USNRC, Region I
3NRC Resident Inspector
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